
 

 

Virtual Ward Forum 
Monday, April 19, 2021 from 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

 
Ward 20 school councils, student councils, parents/caregivers, community 
members and staff are invited to come together to share school updates and 
discuss any concerns you may have. Ward 20 superintendents have been 
invited and will be available to answer your questions and to address your 
concerns. 

 
At this meeting, elections will be held for Ward 20 French as a Second Language 
Advisory Committee (FSLAC) Representative, and for the Parent Involvement 
Advisory Committee (PIAC) Representative and Alternate Representative. 
 
Read more about the Roles and Responsibilities of PIAC Members and the 
Nomination and Election Process. 
 
We will hear from the newly appointed Executive Superintendent Shirley Chan, 
followed by a Q&A. 

 
 
How to Join the Ward Forum  

 
• The video conference platform used will be Zoom. If you are interested in 

participating, please complete the Registration Form. 
 
• Please send questions ahead of the meeting by including them in your 

registration form or emailing Manna.Wong@tdsb.on.ca. Registrants will be sent 
a meeting invite with a link and call in details for the session. 
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